
             

              
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
ASIL Anti-Corruption Law Interest Group 1st Works-in-Progress Conference 

 
The Anti-Corruption Law Interest Group of the American Society of International Law (ACLIG) 

is pleased to release a call for papers for its first Works-in-Progress Conference. The conference is co-
sponsored with the Faculty of Law at Ono Academic College and is organized in close cooperation with 
the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development. This conference presents an opportunity 
for critical evaluation of and feedback on new cutting-edge ideas and papers in the process of being 
created. 

 
The one-day event will take place in Kiryat Ono, Israel, on December 16 2019.  
 
The organizers are soliciting presentation proposals from scholars, private sector professionals 

and practitioners, government officials, policy makers, civil society representatives and the broader 
international anti-corruption community on a wide range of topics relevant to the activities of the ACLIG 
and the anti-corruption work of the OECD. Themes of this first works-in-progress conference include, but 
are not limited to:  

 
 Cohesion and fragmentation in international anti-corruption law;  
 Multi-jurisdictional enforcement; 
 Transnational compliance;  
 Anti-corruption and human rights; 
 Anti-corruption and climate change;  
 Anti-corruption and artificial intelligence; 
 Anti-corruption and rule of law; 
 Anti-corruption, privacy and data protection regulations; 
 Evaluation of corruption control programs and policies; and  
 Ways and means to improve the measurement of corruption 

 
Those interested in presenting their work at the conference should send a working draft of their 

paper along with a CV to ACLIG@asil.org by September 13, 2019, with “Works-in-Progress 
Conference” in the subject line of the e-mail. Please also indicate whether you are an ASIL member.  

 
Selected presenters will be notified no later than October 18 and will be asked to share their drafts 

for discussion by November 15, 2019.  
 
The Faculty of Law at Ono Academic College has kindly offered funding the day, meals, and 

transportation from Tel Aviv to Kiryat Ono. However, participants are responsible for their own travel 
and hotel expenses.  
 
Organizing Committee:  
Phil Nichols, Chair of the ACLIG  
Jan Dunin-Wasowicz, Vice Chair of the ACLIG 
Tamar Hostovsky Brandes, Associate Professor, Ono Academic College's Faculty of Law 
Gandia Robertson and Elisabeth Danon, OECD 
 
 
 


